
 

  

WEDNESDAY, 19 JUNE 2024 
 

EXPERIENCE THE MAGIC OF MOTOGP AT PHILLIP ISLAND - TICKETS ON-SALE 
TOMORROW WITH FREE MOTORCYCLE PARKING AVAILABLE FOR DAY TRIPS  

 
Secure your spot for an exhilarating weekend when the Australian Motorcycle Grand Prix returns to Phillip 
Island from the 18 to 20  October, with the ultimate blend of high-speed racing and iconic coastal views. 
See the sport's best riders on one of the world's most beloved circuits, including Australia's own MotoGP™ 
talent Jack Miller, Senna Agius in Moto2™ and Joel Kelso and Jacob Roulstone in Moto3™. 
 
For the first time free motorcycle parking will be available to all day visitors across all three days, located 
conveniently by the circuit. Arrive worry-free on the day knowing you have access to motorcycle parking, at 
no cost.  
 
Whether you’re a seasoned attendee or first-time visitor, there’s something for everyone at this year’s 
event. Experience the excitement of the highly anticipated MotoGP™ Sprint race included in the weekend’s 
Saturday line-up.  
 
The Island Pass (GA) provides fans value for money with a price freeze across the whole three days, with 
tickets remaining at 2023 prices.  
 
Located by Gardner Straight, the new Trackside Club offers a premium experience, including undercover 
viewing accessible to all Island Pass ticket holders. Enjoy an outdoor garden, dedicated lounge area, private 
cash bar and a variety of food and beverage options conveniently located nearby.  
 
Don’t want to drive or ride? The convenient Catch-a-Coach service provides transportation from Melbourne 
CBD daily and from Cranbourne and Clayton on Sunday, directly to and from the Circuit, ensuring a hassle-
free journey.  
 
Island Pass, Grandstand seating, Trackside Club, The Clubhouse, Campgrounds, Paddock Passes and Catch-
a-Coach tickets are all set to go on sale to the public at 12:00pm AEST on Thursday, June 20.   
 
For more information and to purchase tickets, please visit motogp.com.au/tickets. 
 
Quotes attributed to Australian Grand Prix Corporation Chief Executive Officer, Travis Auld  
 
“The Australian Motorcycle Grand Prix will be back bigger than ever this year with the event being the 
perfect opportunity to gather your friends and family, hit the road and enjoy Phillip Island and all the action 
on-track.”  
 
“We're conscious of the rising costs of living and are working on ways to make our event more accessible, 
with the free motorcycle parking and a price freeze on Island Passes, benefits that we hope fans will love.” 
 

Qatar Airways Australian Motorcycle Grand Prix 2024 
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